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Let us remember our world’s leaders in our prayers.

Tower Views
January 17, 2013

januweary

january is
not a jolly month.
it lasts
a whole lot longer
than december
and when 
it is over
there is never much
to remember.
like logic class
in college
or a three hour
dance recital,
january is not
savored it is
endured.
if you have found
a way to love january, I need
to get to know
you better.

d maggi

Happy Anniversary to Gene and Aggie Heaton
who will have their 65  Wedding Anniversary on th

January 23, 2013!

A BIG thank you to Phyllis Hunt for
her generous donations to the
Hospitality Committee and the
Pastor’s Discretionary Fund. 

Groundhog Breakfast-
Sunday, February 3 in the Gym

9:00 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.
Sausage, Biscuits, Gravy, Fruit Cup, 

Juice and Coffee
Free-will offering for the  Dr. Charles

Baughman Scholarship Fund at  Saint Paul
School of Theology

sponsored by the Outreach Committee

The Church family offers our love and
sympathy to Mary Ellen VanOrmer on
the death of her sister Phyllis Hickman
on January 2. May God’s blessing be

with this family.

ATTENTION!!!!!

We are in the process of replacing all
of our luminaries for the advent season
next year. In order to do that we need
½ gallon milk and juice cartons. Please
feel free to bring your used cartons to

the church office and we will get them ready for the
luminaries. We need lots of these so every one we

can get will be helpful. Thank you!

http://www.clintonumc.net


A Note from the Financial Secretary

If you would like a statement of your
contributions to the church for 2012, please

call the church office (885-5597) and one will
be sent to you. 

Statements will not be sent unless requested.

Sweetheart 
Dinner         

sponsored by the youth group of the
Clinton United Methodist Church

Ì Join us for an evening of dinner and
entertainment

Ì Menu: Roasted Prime Rib
Baked Potato
Vegetable
Dessert Bar

Ì Tickets: $25 per person
seating is limited - please purchase your
ticket from any youth member of the church
office by February 8

Ì All proceeds will go toward Clinton UMC
Youth Mission Projects

Calendar of Events

Sunday, January 20
8:30 - Early Worship
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:30 - Sunday School

        10:30 - Morning Worship
Monday, January 21

Church Office Closed
6:00 - Handbells
6:00 - Learn Basic Knitting, Communiversity

Wednesday, January 23
        10:00 - Bible Study

3:00 - UMYF
3:30 - Angelus Choir
6:00 - Chancel Band
7:00 - Chancel Choir

Saturday, January 26
Youth leave for WOW
8:00 - UMM Breakfast, Golden Corral

Worship Assistants

Greeters- Dale and Dottie Dunn
     Les and Fern Mason

Ushers -   Fred and Margie Davis  
Sound System -  8:30 - Craig and Margaret Barr

10:30 - Larry Hager
Gathering Music -  8:30 - David Cummings

10:30 - Marnie Bellamy
Children’s Sermon- Jennifer Kiely
Acolytes - Olivia Kiely and Morgan Hendrich

Library Update -
During the month of

December there were 17 books
and 1 CD checked out. Don’t
forget about this valuable resource
that has something for all ages.

Communiversity Class coming up....

Learn Basic Knitting or Crocheting or Both
Led by Barbara Sellars

          January  21, 28, and
February 4, 2013

                             6:00 p.m.          
     

Barbara will furnish the needles and yarn for beginners
who would like to make a scarf, then individuals can
purchase yarn for a scarf to match their wardrobe.  She
can also divide this into two separate classes, one for
each skill, with dates to fit the schedules of those involved. 
She will continue with more difficult projects if interest is
shown either this year or next.

Friday
February 15
6:00 p.m.

UMC Gym


